

All Faiths Children's Academy

17th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

In your child's role as school council member, we have a couple of exciting opportunities coming up after the October half term.

On Tuesday 5th November we will be attending a Trust school council meeting taking place at Maritime Academy. The children will be attending with other school council members from across the Trust, and it will be a chance to collaborate with initiatives and ideas. The children will be travelling by minibus and will be back in time for lunch.

On Friday 8th November, we will be walking to Rochester Highstreet to law a school wreath at the war memorial in preparation for Remembrance Day. Again, we will be accompanied by other local primary schools and it will be a chance to pay our respects. We will be walking in the morning and will be back in time for lunch.

Please could you sign and return your child's permission slip to the school office at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,			
Kind regards,			
A. C			
Mr Kershaw			
Head of School			
I give permission for my child	in year to	attend:	
(please tick)		4	
Maritime Academy on Tuesday 5 th November			÷
Maritime Academy on Tuesday 5 th November Rochester war memorial on Friday 8 th Novem			¥

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES

www.allfaithschildrrensacademy.org.uk

Head of School: Mr A Kershaw

Chief Executive Officer: Mr S Gardner BA (Hons) MSc NPQH NLE

Gun Lane, Strood, Kent ME2 4UF
Tel: 03333 602100 E: office@allfaithschildrensacademy.org.uk

All Faiths Children's Academy is a member of The Thinking Schools Academy Trust, whose registered address is Park Crescent, Chatham, Kent ME4 6NR. A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales. Company Number: 7359755